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Dear 
I refer to your recent communication regarding the error made by Middlesbrough Council and the issue of which ward Borrowby Rise and
Plantation View should be in.
As a resident in Borrowby Rise, I was surprised to discover that we are actually in the Marton West ward as this really does not make any sense.
Borrowby Rise and Plantation View and the surrounding communal areas (the SUDS pond, open grass areas and wooded areas) are all an
integral part of the Grey Towers Village development and it would be highly desireable for these two roads and their surroundings to be
represented by the same councillors as the rest of the development. To have the area split between 2 wards could mean that the councillors for
this smaller area (about 100 houses) will take a Marton orientated view different from the rest of the much larger part of Grey Towers Village
whose councillors will quite rightly take a Nunthorpe oriented view.
The whole of Grey Towers Village is one local integrated community and the whole village has been developed right from the outset as one
community. It is therefor very important that it should have the same political representation across this community as we all face the same
issues. This area is geographically part of Nunthorpe and is affected by Nunthorpe wide issues much more than any Marton based issues.
You will see that I have copied this email to the Boundary Commission.
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